
 

 

As a Ladies Fellowship group we would like to gift Marian with a care package.  

At the Sept. 26 event, anyone who wants to participate is encouraged to bring 

some type of snack, reading material, gift card, something homemade, or 

anything that would encourage her.  Note cards will also be available.  Hope to 

see all the ladies there! 

If anyone is willing to make meals for Peter and Marian during their stay in 

Wpg, please bring them to church marked, and put in the fridge/freezer.  They 

would prefer small portion meals for two people preferably in disposable 

containers so they do not need to be returned.  For more info contact Susan 

Teigrob.   

Mom’s Pantry Fundraiser – Please return forms to mailbox #124 by next 

Sunday.  Thanks! 
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That at the name of Jesus every knee should bow...  

And that every tongue should confess that Jesus Christ 

is Lord, to the glory of God the Father. Philippians 2:10,11 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Today’s Service 

Worship in Singing – Praise Team 

Welcome & Opening Prayer – Peter Hoeppner 

Announcements & Offering 

Worship in Singing 

Message – Lyn Dyck 

Philippians 2:1-16 

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer & Benediction 

  

 From Ladies Fellowship 

http://www.glencrosschurch.com/


 Coming Up 

Monday, September 18 

Jr. Youth Kick off & parent meeting 

7-9pm @ Glencross 

We will have a short parent meeting, followed by games & 

devotional.  Jr. Youth is open to all students in Grades 6-8. 

Wednesday, September 20 

Sr. Youth games & Bible study 

7pm @ Heidi & Emily’s house                                                  

Please bring your lawn chairs & warm outside clothes. 

Thursday, September 21 

Matt & Jenn’s cell group @ their house 

Friday, September 22 

Harold & Loretta’s cell group is meeting at Johnny and Nettie’s 

@ 6:30pm.  Potluck supper, please bring food and lawn chairs. 

 

 

 

Next Sunday, September 24 

Report & Message – Union Gospel Mission   

 

 

Tuesday, September 26, 2pm - Seniors Afternoon out (60+).  

Join us for an afternoon of singing, games, food and fellowship 

in the church fellowship hall. 

Tuesday, September 26, 7pm – Ladies Fellowship kick off!  

Come for an evening of sharing and prayer on seeing God’s 

faithfulness.  Be prepared to share how you have seen God’s 

faithfulness this summer and listen to how others have been 

encouraged. 

                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Sunday School department is still in need of 4 teachers for this 

upcoming 2017-2018 year!  These 4 teachers are needed by 

October 1
st
. 

Age 4 – 1 teacher needed 

Grade 5&6 BOYS (age 10&11) – 1 male teacher needed 

Grade 7&8 BOYS (age 12&13) – 1 male teacher needed 

High School BOYS – 1 male teacher needed 

These are “half-time” opportunities, trading off with a teaching partner.  

Please pray about this, and let Heather know if you are willing and 

available to serve in this way.  For more information and details, please 

contact Heather Dyck.   

 

UPCOMING DATES TO NOTE! 

December 17 @ 10:40am – Sunday School Christmas Program 

December 24 – No Sunday School classes 

December 31 – No Sunday School classes 

This Week 

From the Sunday School Department Cell groups:  If you would like to join a Bible study please talk to one 

of the ministerial. 


